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Attention: By-Product Materials License Renewal
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Roanoke Memorial Hospitals is hereby submitting a request for the renewal

of N.R.C. By-Product Materials License #45-01291-02.

The present license with a current expiration date of August 31, 1984, will
remain intact with no procedural changes. It is understood that the proposed
"ALARA" concepts, as defined by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and adopted by

Roanoke Memorial Hospitals, will be maintained.

Although conditions are to remain as stated in the current license, we do
make reference to a recently submitted request of 7/17/84, whereby it has been
requested that Dr. J. Bruce Hauser be given authorization for use of 1-131 with
respect to Groups IV and V of 10 CFR 35.100, as described by Condition 12 of this

license.

We have enclosed a check in the amount of $580 for the renewal of this

license under the category of By-Product Materials:

Paragraph 170-31 (7) (e¢).

Thank you for your continued help, and we remain at your disposal if any
additional questions or concerns with regard to this renewal application arise.
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